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   Toll Free: 1-866-804-7325 
entegrus.com 

 

 

June 6, 2013 

 

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

 

Re:  Notice of Applications and Hearing:  

 

(i) Application by Hydro One Inc. for leave to purchase all of the issued and outstanding 

shares of Norfolk Power Inc. 

(ii) Application by Norfolk Power Distribution Inc. for leave to dispose of its distribution 

system to Hydro One Networks Inc. 

(iii) Application by Hydro One Networks Inc. to reduce Norfolk Power Distribution Inc.’s 

2012 Ontario Energy Board approved distribution rates by 1% 

 

Board File Nos: EB-2013-0187; EB-2013-0196; EB-2013-1098 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli,  

 

On May 31, 2013, the Board published the Notice of Applications and Hearing for the above-noted proceeding. 

 

Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (“Entegrus”) respectfully requests observer status in the above noted proceeding.  As a 

licenced electricity distributor (ED-2002-0563), Entegrus has interest in the matters described in the Notice of 

Applications and Hearing.    

 

At your convenience, please forward all correspondence to: 

 

David C. Ferguson 

Entegrus Powerlines Inc. 

320 Queen St. (P.O. Box 70) 

Chatham, ON   N7M 5K2  

Telephone:  (519) 352 6300 x 558 

Email:  david.ferguson@entegrus.com 

 

Sincerely, 

 

[Original Signed By] 

 

David C. Ferguson 

Director of Regulatory & Administration 

  

  

 

cc: Jim Hogan, CEO – Entegrus Inc. 

 Dan Charron, President – Entegrus Powerlines Inc. 

Chris Cowell, Chief Financial & Regulatory Officer  


